Jdd it s d .

l@&ﬂmﬁﬁhﬂ ;

Brindishe Manor Newsletter
Friday 19" March 2021
Headteacher: Kate Porter
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Dear Families, governors, staff and friends,
: . " . cOMG

Today we were thrilled to see so many of our children, staff and families coming through \“ RED

the gates dressed in red to raise money for Red Nose Day: Comic Relief. So far we have

raised over £300...and we are still counting! NDOASYE

This week has seen lots of our classes taking advantage of the better weather and

learning outside. Nursery have been digging for insects in their new garden area, Year 3 FRIDAY 19 MARCH
had a day learning all about Fairtrade and Year two have been learning a dance together. Throughout the

week our Reception children have been learning all about feelings and emotions linked to their class text

‘The Colour Monster’.

Warm Layers

Please can we ask that all children come to school wearing layers — a t-shirt and a warm long sleeved
jumper/hoodie, as well as a suitable coat? We have been told we must keep classroom windows and
outside doors open for ventilation, and the classrooms are much colder than normal. Many of the children
are finding it very cold inside, as well as outside.

Spring Planting

We are beginning Spring planting projects across the school and would be most
grateful for any donations of packets of seeds, seed trays and plant pots. Please bring
these to the school gate and hand to a member of staff. Thank you!




Please can we ask all drivers to turn off your car engine once you have parked or stopped your car
Fumes from cars contribute to asthma, lung cancer and heart conditions, as well as

having a dangerous impact on the environment. We will share more information

with you about an ‘Engine Off — Every Stop’ campaign over the next couple of

weeks.

Mobile phones

Can we please remind parents and carers to finish your telephone conversations before you drop-off or
collect your child/ren at the end of the day. This is important so that if teachers or adults do need to speak to
you, they can.

And finally...

Thank you to all our parents and carers who are wearing their masks or visors to school every day. Please
can we ask that you keep them on until you have left the school premises and are well away from the school
gates. Thank you.

Wishing you all a very happy weekend.

Best wishes,
Kate Porter and the Brindishe Manor team



